
 

 

 

             January 30, 2025 

MEMORANDUM 

FROM: United Way of Greater Rochester and the Finger Lakes 

SUBJECT: Official Statement on Executive Orders (January 30, 2025) 

 

We are incredibly grateful that the Office of Management and Budget has rescinded its call for a pause on 

federal assistance. Federal funding is essential to the nonprofit sector’s ability to provide services to our local 

communities and without it would have impacted all of us.  

 

We are continuing to closely monitor, convene partners, and share resources with our network in this rapidly 

evolving landscape.  

 

The National Council of Nonprofits has created a resource that provides regular updates on executive orders 

impacting nonprofits. You can access this timely resource here: https://lnkd.in/gXrv-VwD 

 

Your United Way has existed for over 100 years. Together, we have seen many community challenges and 

changes, and through it all, our mission has remained the same: to ensure that every individual in every 

community has the opportunity to thrive. That is the work we are committed to and will continue to do long into 

the future. 

https://lnkd.in/gXrv-VwD

